In November, there were 2 dinner parties for JCC.
One was a Thank You Dinner for the men who built
the new church building. They were invited to a buf-
fet at the new building.

The other was the Fund Raising Dinner at the tempo-
rary building at 101. It was a grand dinner with pro-
fessional singers and a guest dignitary.




